
PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN MANAMA AND THE ORDER OF THE KNIGHTS OF 
RIZAL (OKOR) COMMEMORATE THE 160TH BIRTH ANNIVERSARY OF 

DR. JOSE P. RIZAL 

 

19 June 2020 – The Philippine Embassy in Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain in 
cooperation with the Order of the Knights of Rizal (OKOR) – Bahrain, commemorated 
the 160th Birth Anniversary of Philippine National Hero, Dr. Jose P. Rizal.  
 
The Embassy and OKOR held a wreath 
laying ceremony led by H.E. 
Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver and Labor 
Attaché Vicente M. Cabe. 
 
The Embassy also joined the NCCA and 
Sentros Rizal around the world in the 
launching of RIZAL @160 
TULARAWAN, A Digital Art Contest 
2021 for Overseas Filipino Youth which 
is also posted at the Embassy’s Official 
Facebook page, Philippine Embassy in 
Bahrain.  -END- 
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